
 

                

  
 

 

 

 

Home Improvement Projects. 

 

Please keep in mind that whether it be a pool, a shed, a new deck, a new garage, new 

heating system, new wiring, etc., you must apply for a permit. Please, no matter how 

small a project may seem, contact the Zoning AND the Building Officials. In some cases, 

a permit may be required by one department but not the other.  Either official will be glad 

to get you started and steer you in the right direction for other reviews and/or permits that 

may be required by other code officials, such as the Fire Marshal for fire safety codes and 

the Health official for health concerns.   Again, it is important to remember that these 

codes and laws are established mainly to ensure safety--yours, and the homeowners to 

follow—we want to help you through what can seem trying at times, but is certainly well 

worth your efforts and ours.  Call the Building Official at 848-3030 X382; the Zoning 

Official at 848-3030 X379.  

 

 


